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Three arrested after armed home burglary

Seminole Co. Fla., (Oct. 18, 2017)-One adult and two juveniles are in custody after an armed home burglary that
occurred early Wednesday in unincorporated Oviedo.

Just after midnight, deputies were called to Balmoral Court after homeowners awoke to find four suspects burglarizing
their home and their vehicle in the driveway. One suspect fired multiple shots at the homeowner before all four fled in a
white vehicle. Oviedo police observed the suspect vehicle southbound on S.R. 417 and tried to initiate a traffic stop. The
vehicle wrecked at S.R. 417 and Aloma Avenue. The suspects fled the scene of the crash on foot and were apprehended
in a wooded area nearby.

The suspects are identified as 18-year-old Tyjijuan Williams of Sanford, 17-year-old Alyssa J. Holsopple of Deltona and
16-year-old Brandon Garcia Rodriguez of Deltona. All three were booked into custody on charges of armed burglary and
resisting arrest. Investigators are working strong leads to locate a fourth suspect who remains outstanding.

Alert helicopter video of the apprehension and the 911 call can be accessed here.

Anyone with information on this crime or the identity of the suspect is asked to call the Seminole County Sheriff's Office
at 407-665-6650 or Crimeline at (800) 423-TIPS (8477). Calls made to Crimeline remain anonymous, and tips that lead to
the felony arrest of suspects and/or the recovery of stolen property and drugs are eligible for cash rewards of up to
$1,000.

Neither the homeowner nor the suspects were injured.
For more information contact:

PIO Bob Kealing (bkealing@seminolesheriff.org)
(407)665-6950

(407)473-4698

or

Mgr. Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org)
(407) 665-6978

(407) 402-3319
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